Dr. Frank Lonski,
Iola, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Lonski:

I am sending you carbon copy of a letter I have
written to Dr. Kent R. Dudley in regard to his daughter, Miss
Ruth Dudley.

I have had a conference with Dr. Canuteson and we will do everything in our power commensurate with the laws that we must follow. Dr. Canuteson is most reasonable, and of course he must have some grounds for granting an excuse. He looked over her physical examination chart while I was in his office, but could find nothing in that record to excuse her.

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH